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Smile – It’s Picture Day!

Our Spring Picture day is scheduled for 
March 4th. The packets will be sent home 
in a few weeks to purchase your child’s 
class photo. Don’t forget to wear
your best smile on March 4th!

Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 
Rescheduled!

(NEW location on Hwy 96) 

Thursday, March 11

Be sure to tell them you are 
supporting Moore 
Elementary whether 
you dine in or 
drive –thru!

Read Across America Day
March 2nd

Help us celebrate Dr. Seuss’s 
birthday by 
dressing up as 
your favorite 

storybook 
character!

Fill the Nest Campaign
EXTENDED!

We are extending the Fill the Nest campaign 
until Spring Break. We are desperately trying 
to raise enough funds to purchase 6 
Activpanels to replace old Promethean 
boards. If we can purchase these 6 boards, 
then all classroom teachers will have updated 
Activpanels, and they are crucial to teachers 
for instruction.  We also have musical 
instruments over 20 years old 
that Mr. Adams tries to make 
work so the children have the 
experience playing them. We 
have only raised $13,900 of our 
$30,000 goal. Please consider 
giving to our Fill the Nest 
campaign. You can easily give 
online at 
https://mooreelementary.fssd.org/
Thank you for your support!



Happy Spring Break

March 15-19

MARK YOUR MARCH
CALENDARS!

4th Spring Pictures

11th Chick-fil-A Spirit Night

14th Daylight Savings  -
spring forward 1 hour!

12th Early dismissal @ 12:30

15-19 SPRING BREAK!!!

26th Report Cards

30th Patriotic Day

COVID REMINDER

Parents, please call or email 

Nurse Sanders if your child has 

been exposed to someone with 

COVID or if anyone in the 

household has been tested.   

Thank you!!

“How are you doing?” … We hear this all the 

time, but when was the last time we really 

asked our kids/students?  For adults, it is 

easier to answer this question, to understand 

emotions, and identify “stressors”.  However, 

a child may not know why he/she feels or acts 

in a certain way.  I often use the analogy of an 

iceberg:  we see reactions, emotions, 

behaviors (the top), but what is going on 

“under the surface”?  Of course, we don’t 

excuse inappropriate behaviors, but rather we 

try to help a child understand and handle their 

reactions in healthy and positive ways.   

As always, if you are concerned about your 

child, are noticing changes, just wondering 

“how he/she is doing”, please let me know if 

you would like me to check in with them. This 

is especially true and important for virtual 

students since it is more challenging for them 

to feel connected, so please contact me.

Mr. C. -- Your MES School Counselor

coberlybru@fssd.orgWhat is NOOK?
NOOK (Needs Of Our Kids) is a non-profit 

resource center started by parents in the 

Franklin Special School District to provide 

basic essentials (shoes, socks, underwear, 

basic hygiene and feminine hygiene) to 

students in the district on demand at the 

request of a school's nurse, counselor or 

social worker.  

How you can help?
Please consider a donation of toothpaste, 

shampoo, soap or deodorant to your 

school’s NOOK collection house.  The 

collection houses are located in the school 

lobby.  Items can be placed inside the 

houses at any time during the school year. 

NOOK volunteers collect all donated items, 

which are then distributed to students at 

the request of their nurse, counselor or 

social worker.


